
BACKGROUND
The Department of Social and Health Services (DSHS), 

Aging and Long-Term Support Administration (ALTSA) is 

participating in a pilot survey of agencies that serve older 

adults and people with physical disabilities. 

Aging and Long-Term Support Administration

Staff Stability Survey

Facility Providers your participation in the 
survey is greatly needed!

QUICK INFO

Which providers are invited to 

participate?

	» Adult Family Home Providers

	» Assisted Living Facility Providers

	» Home Care Agencies

	» Adult Day Centers

How do providers access the 

survey?

An email with a unique link to 

access the survey will be emailed to 

providers in September 2022.

How long do providers have to 

participate in the survey?

The deadline to submit survey 

responses is October 31, 2022.
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Survey results will help ALTSA learn how 
to improve the quality and stability 
of  the direct care service workforce in 
organizations like yours.

YOUR PARTICIPATION & IMPACT
Although participation is voluntary the impact a high 

volume of responses can have is important to note. Data 

from this survey has the potential to result in future 

policies related to:

	» Government partnerships

	» Workforce initiatives

	» Budget projections

	» Policy planning

	» Stakeholder engagement

	» Quality assurance

Ongoing survey results will give participating 
state agencies, providers and stakeholders 
critical information to help shape future policies 
that impact you and the people you support!  

NEXT STEPS
1.	 Check your email inbox for an email that 

provides you with your unique survey link.

2.	 Complete and submit the survey no later 

than October 31, 2022.

QUESTIONS?
If you have questions or cannot locate the email with your unique 

survey link reach out to providerstabilitysurvey@dshs.wa.gov         

or visit https://www.dshs.wa.gov/altsa/rcs-survey
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